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25th July 2021 

 

Barbagallo 1st August – Supplementary Regulations 

Collie Cup – Historic Formula Ford 

 

Following the recent debacle with self-scrutiny forms WASCC has revised the submission of these 
forms to coincide with the entry closing date. Attached is a copy of the supplementary regulations 
for the 1st August meeting, see section 2.3 regarding the self-scrutiny requirements. 

 For our members with Historic Formula Fords please see the attachment regarding the Collie Cup. 
This is a great opportunity to make the forthcoming Collie event a two day meeting and with the 
chance to pick up a few dollars too. 

 

STAY SAFE 
 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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